From: Hampshire, \fctorla P
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2005 9: 55 AM
To:

Subject: The mailings on Fnday clarlfylng to FDA Press that | did not know | was being investigated, their
response and my response thanking them.

Zawisza, Julie"

To:
7777777 Subject: Re: Press statement on Victoria Hampshiire
Date: Sun, 20 Nov 2005 09:29:03 -0500

Top of Form 1

Bottomn of Form 1

Done and my pleasure.

From: victoria hampshire )
To: Zawisza, Julie 7 - '"Mark Cohen'

CC:-

Sent: Sat Nov 19 21:44:12 2005
Subject: RE: Press statement on Victoria Hampshllre

Dear Julie and Mark:

Thank you very much for working on this. My husband and I have been

rushed

'in a previous engagement traveling to We were either in flight
or .

driving through rather remote parts of and have only just

returned to
the hotel where the internet is very slow.

Julie: I wery much appreciate FDA's kind words and willingness to
correct
the statement on such short notice.

Tory

"zZawisza, Julie" wrote:




I am happy to correct this and thanks for letting me know.

Julie Zawisza

cell:

~----Original Message=-----
From: Mark Cohen

Sent: Friday, November 18, 2005 3:09 PM

To: Jjulie.

Cec:

Subject: Press statement on Victoria Hampshiire

Dear Ms. Zawisza:

I write on behalf of Victoria Hampshire, who we represent at the

Government
Accountability Project. Ms. Hampshire is concerned that the press

statement
that FDA plans to release tonight is inaccurate in one regard: It uses

the
language that the FDA investigation of her was conducted "With your

knowledge...” In fact, Dr. Hampshire was not aware at the time that she
was S :

being investigated. We'd ask that you correct this_in the press
release.

Sincerely,

Mark P. Cohen, Esqg.
Government Accountability Project
Food and Drug Safety Director




